
 
 
 

 
 

April 2017 
 
 
Dear Applicant,  
 
On behalf of the governors, staff, children and their families of Ramsgate Holy Trinity Church of 
England [Voluntary Aided] Primary School, may I offer you a very warm welcome to our microsite 
and our school. I hope that you will enjoy finding out about us and having liked what you have read 
will feel encouraged to apply for the post of Headteacher within our happy, welcoming school 
community.  
 
We are a financially compliant, one form entry ‘all-through’ Primary school with 210 children on roll. 
The school is situated on the border between the beautiful seaside towns of Ramsgate & Broadstairs 
and can boast a location much envied by many schools.  
 
We have a highly dedicated team of staff, all of whom are prepared to commit their time to nurture 
and encourage our pupils to achieve their potential inside and outside the classroom. Our staff 
consistently strive to improve their practice to ensure that all pupils at our school progress and 
flourish.  
 
We have a strong commitment to developing our staff through appraisal and continuing professional 
development and, in return, expect good and outstanding teaching, enabling the children at Holy 
Trinity to have the best chances of reaching their full potential.  
 
There is a high level of support for all staff through the Senior Leadership Team [SLT] and subject 
leaders. The Governing Body are keen to ensure that the successful applicant will take dedicated 
Headship time to enable clear strategic thinking & forward planning for the challenges of the next 
few years. Governors recognise the importance of supporting the Headteacher and SLT to ensure 
that our strategic objectives have the best chances of being met.  
 
Governors are passionate about the school and work closely with the Headteacher and SLT. We are 
knowledgeable about the school and know the strengths and areas for development. We work 
effectively as a team and have a variety of skills that enable us to support and challenge the school, 
as well as be reflective of our own demands as the landscape within education continues to evolve.  
 
The school provides a range of programmes during and after school to enhance curricular and 
extracurricular activities.   
 
I very much hope that you will consider making a visit to our school to find out for yourself what an 
engaging, welcoming environment it is, not only for our children, but for staff and visitors alike.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Richard Farr  
Chairman of Governors 


